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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم

Thank you Mr. President;  

The Islamic Republic of Iran welcomes the delegation of Russian Federation to this UPR session.  
We commend Russian Federation’s constructive engagement with the UN human rights system including the UPR mechanism and its efforts to implement the recommendations of previous cycles;  
 In the spirit of constructive engagement, Iran recommends Russian Federation:

1. To promote policies that support and protect the family as the natural and fundamental unit of society.

2. To continue efforts to provide support for victims of domestic violence. 

3. To strengthen the implementing measures aimed at enhancing the quality of life for seniors and individuals with disabilities, while also fostering increased employment opportunities for people with disabilities,
Iran wishes Russian Federation a successful review. 

I thank you Mr. President 

